
SCC Minutes November 1, 2016 

 

In attendance- Liz Gibby, Todd Dawson, Audrey Barton, Jenn Webb, Nicolette Fike, Karin Brown, Kelcy 

Furey, Kelly Woodrum, Anthony Mann, Jenn Webb, Kyle Zundel. 

 

*Liz called the meeting to order.  

*Holly reviewed the minutes from October meeting. 

*Liz gave an overview of the SCC training that she went to. She handed out a responsibilities 

informational paper. We talked about digital citizenship and the responsibilities that SCC has to make 

sure we have something in place to keep our students safe online. We talked about the Netsmartz 

assembly we had with our students at the beginning of the year. It was felt that it was a great 

presentation. It was suggested having the same guy who presented at Netsmartz come and present to 

the parents. We also talked about advertising heavily the Community Parent Safety meeting that was 

coming up soon at WHS. Caller and emails were sent out to parents to get the information out.  

*Todd spent some time reviewing the 2015-16 final report and what it meant. We talked about the 

school grade and how it is determined and the goals we met and didn’t meet, and improvements we 

want to make for this year.  We then reviewed the current plan, which is available on the trustlands 

website.  

*Todd asked what data the SCC members would like to see for future conversations. It was brought up if 

Mastery Connect is being used and if there is any data for its program. Also, we talked about the 

number of students opting out of SAGE and ways to pull data regarding how many students opt out 

compared to other schools.  

*The issue of excessive tardiness was brought up and what we can do to fix it. Lack of consequences for 

tardies was a concern, Todd said he would start sending emails to parents of students who have 

excessive tardies, and would work to improve the tardies school wide. It is a matter of respect, and we 

want to encourage respect in regards to being to class on time. 

*Liz motioned the meeting be adjourned, and Audrey seconded the motion. Next meeting is scheduled 

for December 7th, 3:15p.m. 


